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14 NOVEMBER 2023   

REPORT BY DEPUTE CLERK 

   

 
 

  APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE 

ARDVIEW INN, 67 FREDERICK CRESCENT, PORT ELLEN, ISLE OF ISLAY PA42 

7BD (PREMISES LICENCE   NUMBER: AR/234) 

 

 

1. BACKGROUND 

 

1.1 An application has been received from Dr Patrick McGrann of Ardview House, 67 

Frederick Crescent, Port Ellen, Isle of Islay PA42 7BD seeking a review of the 

premises licence in respect of the Ardview Inn, 67 Frederick Crescent, Port Ellen, 



2.2 The grounds for review are- 

 

(a) that one or more of the conditions to which the premises licence is subject has 

been breached, or 

(b) any other ground relevant to one or more of the licensing objectives. 

 

2.3 The licensing objectives are- 

 

(a) preventing crime and disorder, 

(b) securing public safety 

(c) preventing public nuisance, 

(d) protecting and improving public health, and 

(e) protecting children and young persons from harm. 

 

2.4  Where a Licensing Board receives a premises licence review application, they 

must hold a hearing for the purposes of considering and determining the 

application unless they have rejected it on the basis that it is vexatious or frivolous 

or it does not dis



7. Letter dated 06/11/23 from Police Scotland  

8.Statement by Andy McClements, Environmental Health Officer received 

07/11/23 

 

4.   RECOMMENDATION 

 

Members are invited to consider and determine the application for a review of the 

premises licence in respect of the Ardview Inn. 

 

 

 

 

Susan Mair 

Depute Clerk to the Board 

9th 


